
 

Property Assessment and Taxation 
Community Information Sessions 

 
Nisga'a Lisims Government is hosting information sessions in each Village to explain about 

property assessment and taxation, and to answer your questions. 
 

COMMUNITY DATE TIME LOCATION 
Laxgalts’ap Monday, January 

12, 2015 
7:00 p.m. Laxgalts’ap 

Community Centre 
Gitwinksihlkw Tuesday, January 

13, 2015 
7:00 p.m. Gitwinksihlkw 

Village Government 
Council Chambers 

Gitlaxt’aamiks Wednesday, January 
14, 2015 

7:00 p.m. Gitlaxt’aamiks 
Recreation Centre 

Gingolx  Thursday, January 
15, 2015 

7:00 p.m. Gingolx Memorial 
Centre 

 
 

For further information, please contact: 
Janice Stephens, NLG Administrative Assistant to A/CFO Cheryl Stephens 

janices@nisgaa.net 250 633 3000 ext. 3094 
 

Coffee and light refreshments will be served. 
 

" Please see the other side for important information about assessment and taxation" 
 
 
 
 

mailto:janices@nisgaa.net


 

 
 

 

Property Assessment Notices 
Information Message 

 
You may receive a Property Assessment Notice from the B.C. Assessment Authority in 
the next couple of weeks.  The Notice will tell you the value of the property (both land 
and building) that you own or occupy for purposes of taxation.  The Property 
 Assessment Notice is not a tax bill.  Nisga’a Lisims Government will send you a tax 
notice in May which will tell you if you need to pay property tax and, if you do, how 
much. 
 
If you disagree with the assessed value of the property shown on the Property  
Assessment Notice, you can appeal, but you must do so by January 31, 2015.  The 
Property Assessment Notice will have information on how to appeal the assessment. 
 
Nisga’a Lisims Government is holding information sessions in each Village to  
explain about property assessment and taxation, and to answer your questions.  
 Please see the other side for times and locations . You can attend the meeting in any 
community. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  


